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This week we looked at ‘Jesus the Healer’. Jesus travelled around Judea talking about God 
and healing those not loved by society, touching those suffering from disease and showing 
people that everyone deserves to be loved. In today’s reflection assembly Tabitha shared 
“You may not be able to heal someone physically but you can always try to heal someone 
mentally.”  Emerald Class used the story of 'Jesus the healer' to share ideas on how we can 
show more love to people in our communities. Matthew shared how we could show love to 
our neighbours by making some artwork for them to brighten their home or by baking them 
a cake. 

 

Diamond 
Khalisee for her fantastic effort in PE! Khalisee has worked hard and has shown a great 
talent for hurdling!  
Sienna for her fantastic acrostic poem about Australia! 
 
Emerald 
Oscar for a brilliant effort in Maths this week.  You have worked super hard to learn more 
about multiplication and have challenged yourself on some tricky questions.  
Jacob H for showing an excellent attitude towards reading these past few weeks. You put 
lots of effort in to reading a good range of books and are always keen to learn about the 
meaning of new words when you read them. 
 
Ruby 
Hayden for the progress he has made in his writing this year and his excellent entry for the 
governor literacy competition. 
Bethany for her fantastic information leaflet about Zimbabwe. 
 
Topaz 
Olivia for showing great resilience in Maths.  She has worked hard this year and showed 
great progress in testing last week. 



Charlie Sm for demonstrating a good knowledge of spelling and grammar rules and 
performing well in the Reading comprehension test. 
  

 
 
Congratulations go to Nathan from Ruby Class, Ruthi, Kimmie, Liam and Mali from Topaz 
Class for achieving their Bronze Templecombe Token certificate this week. 
 
Congratulations go to Grace, Evelyn, Declan and Harry from Topaz Class for achieving their 
Silver Templecombe Token certificate this week.  
 
Congratulations go to Patricia from Diamond Class, Jacob D from Emerald Class, Amina 
from Ruby Class and Zack and Martha from Topaz Class for achieving their Gold 
Templecombe Token certificate this week. 
 

Well done everyone! 
 

 
Diamond Class  
Diamond Class have been learning about famous landmarks around the world. They 
worked in teams in Forest School to represent these landmarks using the resources 
available. Here we have the Tower of Pisa, the London Eye, Tower Bridge and Burj Khalifa. 

    
 
New Classes and Swap a Class afternoon 
Next year’s class grouping letter has come home today and to ensure that children feel 
comfortable with the changes in September we will be holding a ‘swap a class’ afternoon 
next Wednesday, where children will spend time in their next classroom, with their new staff. 
 
KS1 Football -v- St Nicholas, Henstridge 
A massive well done to the Year 1 and 2 children that took on Henstridge’s Year 2 football 
team. This was our first competitive match and the children played really well, with an 
especially competitive second half performance. The final result was 6-2 to Henstridge. 



   
 
Book Swap Shop 
Our successful Book Swap Shop will be opening again 11th, 12th and 13th July so if you 
have any books in decent condition which would suit readers from age 4 to 11, please do 
bring them into school on Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday next week for the Topaz Class 
team.  Many thanks.  
 
Whole School Fun Day – Wednesday 20th July 
Letters about our hotly anticipated Fun Day came home on Wednesday this week – please 
do return packed lunch order forms as soon as possible. 
 
Breakfast Club/After Fun 
Booking forms for September are available to collect from the school office or online on our 
school website.  We would be grateful to receive booking forms before the last week of this 
term if possible please. 
 
SEND – Family Fun Day 
The Local Authority Community Inclusion and Activities Team are once again organising a 
family fun day for families with children who have Special Educational Needs or Disabilities. 
The flyer for this event is at the base of this newsletter.  There is also a Community 
Inclusion calendar for activities over the summer – please click on the link for all the 
information: 
https://d3hgrlq6yacptf.cloudfront.net/5f2157a1e10e3/content/pages/documents/community-
inclusion-activity-team-summer-2022-calendar.pdf 

 
Sports Day 
Next Friday is Sports Day, we will once again be running a lower school and upper school 
event and we are pleased to be able to invite parents to attend this year. Shade will be 
limited for parents so please ensure you bring hats, etc. If it is wet we will likely have to 
postpone the event to Friday 15th July – an email will be sent out as early as possible when 
a decision can be made. 
Friday 8th July Years R, 1 and 2 9.15am to 10.45am 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 1.30pm to 3.15pm 
 

 
 

https://d3hgrlq6yacptf.cloudfront.net/5f2157a1e10e3/content/pages/documents/community-inclusion-activity-team-summer-2022-calendar.pdf
https://d3hgrlq6yacptf.cloudfront.net/5f2157a1e10e3/content/pages/documents/community-inclusion-activity-team-summer-2022-calendar.pdf


Summer Fayre – Friday 8th July, 3.30pm-5.30pm 
We need your help!   
➢ If you can provide cake(s) for sale in our Café, please bring your donation to the 

school on the morning of the Fayre.   
➢ If you are able to offer to help set up and/or run a stall, please do let us know by 

emailing the PTA at templecombeschool.pta@hotmail.com or contact the school 
office.  

➢ As before, stalls and games will be accepting tokens for payment and these will be 
available to purchase ahead of the Fayre, in the lower playground on Wednesday and 
Thursday after school. On the day, purchases from the Café, the BBQ and raffle 
tickets will need to be in cash. 

➢ Raffle tickets will be on sale online from Monday 4th July – check out the PTA 
Facebook page for details and the information below for some of our prize donations.     
    (Raffle tickets and tokens will also be available to buy at the Fayre on the day) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Outdoor Disco – ADVANCE NOTICE  
Building on the success of our outdoor disco last year, we hope to repeat the event on 
Monday 18th July (but if the weather is bad, we’ll be in the school hall).  Keep an eye out for 
the flyer and booking form which will be sent home on 11th July. 

 

 
 

 
We hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 

Mr Webb  
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DATES FOR THE DIARY – 2021/22 Academic Year 
 

Any dates/events added to this list/updated this month 
are highlighted in green for ease of identification 

 
 

JULY:  

Wednesday 6th  Swap a class afternoon 
Gillingham School transition day 
King Arthur’s School transition day 

Friday 8th   School Sports Event – AM YrR to Yr2 (9.15-10.45am) / PM Yr3-6 (1.30-3.15pm) 

 PTFA Summer Fayre, 3.30pm-5.30pm – see poster for details 

Monday 11th  1.15pm Topaz Production to school 

Tuesday 12th  PTFA Bags2School Clothes Collection – please drop off donations along lower 
playground wall before 9am 

 6pm Topaz production to parents  

Wednesday 13th 1.45pm  Topaz production to parents  

Friday 15th  Reports sent home 

Monday 18th Yr6 Day Trip – Moors Valley 
PTFA Outdoor Disco 

Tuesday 19th Yr6 Day Trip – Longleat 

Wednesday 20th   Whole school fun day 

Thursday 21st  Yr6 BBQ and water fight in school time 

Friday 22nd  9.10am End of Term Awards               
2pm  Leavers Service in school hall 

3pm     School Closes for the Summer Break 
 

Please note: all activities/events mentioned above are subject to postponement or cancellation at short 
notice in line with any change in Government guidelines/internal school staffing pressures. 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 


